Page 1 of 1

From: "Wyman, Jerry R" <jerry.wyman(@jefferson.kyschools.us>
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Mike:

I am hoping the Soccer Rules Committee will consider the following change to future soccer games in the
regular season:

CHANGE

Effective for all regular season boys’ and girls’ soccer games, in the event of a tie at the end of a regulation
match, the teams shall participate in a shoot-out to determine the outcome. No other overtime periods shall
apply in the regular season. For postseason events, the current NFHS rules governing

Overtime shall continue to apply.

RATIONALE )

In the postseason, the possibility of students to participate in a shoot-out to determine the outcome is very
possible. Students do not have the opportunity to experience this format during the regular season as the rules
stand now. By allowing this as the first option for regular season contests, students will be able to participate in
an element of the game that may become a reality for postseason contests.

| realize that NFHS rules would apply and do not know if they would allow this change. [appreciate your help.
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